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Hello from your committee.  Where has this year 

gone?  It’s autumn already but what a lovely one so 

far!  Hopefully there are a few things here to tempt 

you out over the coming dark nights. Here’s the 

latest news but remember you can also keep up to 

date with us online at: www.egertonplayers.com or 

www.facebook.com/groups/EgertonPlayers  
 

Quiz Night will take place 

on 26th November at the 
Millennium Hall.  7.30pm for a 

prompt 8pm start please!  Maximum 6 in a team.  
Please bring your own snacks and drinks.  This 
promises to be a fun night and only £5 per head!  
Please ring 01233 756042 or e-mail 
bookings@egertonplayers.com to reserve your 
table.  

Performances of the Egerton Players next 
production, a musical version of E. Nesbit’s popular 
children’s book, The Railway Children have been 
rescheduled.  They will now take place on Thursday 
16th, Friday 17th and Saturday 18th February 2017 
at 7.30pm with an additional matinee performance 
at 2.30pm on the Saturday.  Tickets are £9 for 
adults and £6 for children.  Tickets will be available 
for sale at the Quiz night (see above) or online from 
26th November onwards.  Please check our website 
www.egertonplayers.com for further details.  This 
proves to be an incredibly exciting show and we are 
very much looking forward to performing it for you 
all so please book early! 

 
FINANCES 
 

Our finances are still looking healthy 
with a total funds of £3039.02 made 

up of £2777.45 in the bank and £261.57 in cash. 
 

 

 

Dates for the Diary:- 

 

Please note our AGM is to be held 
in the Millennium Hall at 7.30pm on 
Monday 20th February 2017. 

 
 

Carols on the Glebe 
Following a request from the 
organisers, you have an 
opportunity to join a group of 

Egerton Players to support the “Carols on the 
Glebe” singing in early December. More specific 
details will be provided nearer the time. 
 

 
1960’s Show 
 

We are planning an exciting 
1960’s show for May 2017.  
Provisional dates are 19th and 

20th May.  This will be a fun evening of popular 
music, TV and radio sketches from the era.  If you 
would like to perform in it or have any good ideas 
then we would love to hear from you.  Please 
contact Elaine Narborough on 01233 756042.   
 

 
MAMMA MIA 
 

Although no date has yet been 
agreed, we are hoping to put on a 
Sing-along showing of the film 

Mamma Mia before summer next year.  There will 
be prizes for the best Abba look-a-like and the 
opportunity to sing your hearts out.  So start 
looking through those lofts for your ruffled shirts 
and platform shoes! 
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